
Friday, September 17, 6-To-Go will be offering 
pizza to the students. 

There is an order form attached to this news-
letter.  The form is on bright pink paper. 

Please complete the form and return it with 
your payment no later than Wednesday, Sep-

tember 15. 

We are so thankful to these CCCS Family businesses for offering 
these lunches. 

6-To-Go Lunch 
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Upcoming Events: 

 September 10—
Food Pantry goody 
bags sent home  

 September 15—Six
-To-Go lunch or-
ders due with pay-
ment (pink form) 

 Sept. 22—See You 
At The Pole 

 September 30—
End of the mid-
quarter 

 October 4—
Progress reports 
mailed 

 October 14—
Picture Day 

 October 15-22—
Book Fair 

 

Chapels Begin Soon 

Chapels for all students will begin on Wednesday, October 
6. 

All students are required to wear “church clothes” on 
chapel days.   

Things Are Brighter At CCCS 

If you’ve been in the school building recently, you may have noticed 
that it’s brighter in the hallways and other areas.  This is because 
the fluorescent lights are being changed over to LED bulbs.  What a 
difference. 

As you can imagine, this comes at a cost.  Would you be willing to do-
nate to this project? There are 10 classrooms left to change. 

If you feel led to donate to this project, please 
send your donation to the school clearly marked 
LIGHTING PROJECT. 

Thanks in advance for prayerfully considering a 
donation. 



Inter-Faith Community Food Pantry Bags 

Every Friday, the Inter-Faith Community Food Pantry brings bags of non-
perishable food items for all of our students. 

We realize that some families don’t “need” this donation.  However, there 
are other families that may benefit from the “extra” bag. 

If you would choose to opt-out of receiving this food, please send a note 
in a sealed envelope.  We don’t want this kindness to go to waste if your 
family cannot use this food. 

Demerit Policy 

In order to keep students accountable for their own behavior, CCCS 
will issue demerits for certain offences. 

Once a student receives 5 demerits, they will be required to stay 
after school until 4:30.  After that student accumulates 10 demer-
its, they will be required to serve 3 hours here at the school on a 
Saturday.  There will also be a $10 fee charged.  This fee will go to 
the person that has to take time from their Saturday to supervise 
the student. 

There will be a phone call and written correspondence will be sent 
home so you know when your child will be staying. 

If  you have questions, please address them to Mrs. Ferguson at fergusoncccs@gmail.  
Phone calls are very difficult for her to answer as she is teaching all day. 

Recess 

It’s getting to be that time of year when we 
have to think about wearing jackets or sweat-
shirts. 

As long as it isn’t raining, the students will be 
going outside for recess.  If the temperature is 
60 or below, they MUST have a jacket.  If they 
don’t they may get cold during recess.  We don’t 
want any of them getting sick.  Please check the 
forecast and have your child dress accordingly.  
One idea would be to have them bring an “extra” 
sweatshirt to be left in their locker. 



 Your child should have a 
large white envelope from 
School Store.   
All you need to do is enter 
email addresses and your 
child will receive a prize just 

for bringing back their prize 
code on Monday and they’ll 
receive a mystery prize. 
The school does benefit fi-
nancially from this event.  
Please do what you can to 
help. 
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School Store Packets 

There is an emergency 
card being sent home with 
each student.  Please com-
plete these in PENCIL.  If 

Emergency Cards 

Sometimes we know that lunches will be forgotten.  Rather than 
having them call home, we will have peanut & butter jelly sandwich-
es & fruit available here just in case. 

Also, when packing your child’s lunch, please make sure they have 
the utensils they’ll need.  If you’d like, send in a pack of plastic 
spoons and/or napkins and we will keep them for sharing with oth-
ers. 

Middle school & High school students should try to avoid needing 
to use a microwave. There is only 1 microwave available.  By the 
time several students “cook” their lunch, the lunch period is over.  
Put their food in a thermos if they want hot food. 

Because of the time restrictions, elementary students are not 
permitted to use/have someone use the microwave. 

Remember, there is a variety of milk that can be purchased every day for $.50 and iced 
tea or lemonade for $1. 

Lunches 

Medication 
Please be advised that NO medication will be dispensed by the 
staff or faculty at CCCS. 

This includes cough drops, tums, Tylenol/ibuprophen.  The only thing 
the teachers/staff will be able to “treat” are cuts & scrapes or give 
the student an ice pack. 

If your child has a prescription medication, it MUST be sent to the 
school in the original bottle with the instructions printed on it.  The 
nurse from Central Cambria will then be notified and she will dis-
pense the medicine. 

This is not our rule.  It is actually a state law. 

you use PENCIL, changes 
can be made year-to-year 
and you don’t have to com-
plete a new one. 

We need a card for each 
student on file. 

This is important infor-
mation for & the nurse. 



561 Pike Road 
Johnstown, PA   15909-4209 

Cambria County  
Christian School 

Phone 814-749-7406 
Fax 814-749-7028 
Email 
cambriachristian@atlanticbb.net 

Educating todayõs child for 
tomorrowõs work 

Newsletters 

Unless we hear differently, you will be re-
ceiving a “hard” copy of the newsletter each 
Friday. 

If you would rather have just an email copy, 
please let us know. 

 

_____ Hard copy of newsletter 

_____ Email copy of newsletter 

Email _____________________________ 

Name _____________________________ 

Every Friday, will be a Dress Down Day.  Students pay $1 and those proceeds 
will go to the “student activity” account. 

An older student will come around to the classrooms on Friday mornings to collect the 
money. 

Fridayõs are Dress Down Days 

Dismissal  
Here are a few things you need be aware of: 

ß All dismissals will take place at the school.  

ß If your child usually rides the bus and you are picking them up, we 
MUST have it in writing.   We’d love to believe everything the kids 
tell us, but sometimes it just isn’t accurate. 

ß If you are picking up your child, please “show your face” to the teacher dismissing.  This 
will help us in knowing where the students are at all times. 

 


